
 
 
 
 

Issue Date: 21/August/23 

No. 5 (Rodney District) Squadron Air Training Corps  
BRIEFING SHEET 

Basic 1 Flight 
Range Practice 

ACTIVITY DETAILS 
 

Who: 
 

 Basic 1 Flight 
 

Arrival: 
 

 Saturday, 26 August 2023 at Waitakere Smallbore Rifle Club, 1253 
Scenic Drive, Swanson, Auckland 0612 by 0900 hours 
 

Dismissal:  Saturday, 26 August 2023 at Waitakere Smallbore Rifle Club, 1253 
Scenic Drive, Swanson, Auckland 0612 no later than 1600 hours 
 

Cost:  Nil 
Application: 

 
 Fully completed Cadet Net Application no later than 1200 hours on  

Wednesday, 23 August 2023 
 

Dress: 
 

 You are required to arrive in CWD Uniform 

Equipment:  NZCF 3822, Water Bottle, Packed Lunch, Closed Shoes 
   

Weather: 
 

 The activity will continue regardless of weather 

Transport: 
 

 Personnel are to arrange own transport to and from activity 

Emergency: 
 

 Emergency contact numbers are below and should only be used in 
the case of an emergency and through the duration of the activity 
LTCDR SACHA BELCOURT  021 964 022 (On-site) 
FLTLT CHRIS RUTHERFORD  021 744 001 (Off-site) 

Extra Notes:  If you do not have Cadet Working Dress, then you must wear long trousers and a 
long sleeve shirt. If you do not have your legs and arms covered, you will not be 
permitted on to the range.  
 
Additionally, note that there are no shops or facilities in the area to purchase food 
or snacks, so you will need to bring these with you. 
 
The activity will finish promptly at 1600, so pick-up must be completed between 
1530 and 1600 to return equipment to Base Auckland. 
 
There is a maximum number of students on this activity. If oversubscribed an email 
will be sent confirming those selected to attend. Watch your emails. 
Note: This activity is dependent on access to the rifles at RNZAF Base Auckland 
and their operational requirements. 
 
The USC has advised they will also run the Air Cadet van from the Squadron 
(Airfield) to the Swanson Range and back. The van has capacity for eight additional 
cadets to travel. Spaces will be allocated on a first-in-first served basis. Parents can 
request a space through Team Reach by contacting the USC Chair at 
chair@5squadron.org.nz. 

 


